
PUBLIC EXHIBITION PERIOD OF
NORTH-WEST URBAN RELEASE
AREA PRECINCT PLAN EXTENDED
The public exhibition period of Dubbo Regional Council’s draft Precinct
Plan for the North-West Urban Release Area has been extended until
5pm on Friday, 16 December 2022.

The draft Precinct Plan seeks to identify future growth and development
opportunities for the area located on the north-western fringe of the
Dubbo urban area, in addition to identifying environmental constraints
and infrastructure needs.

You are invited to submit written or electronic feedback, using the
reference CD22/4655.

The draft Precinct Plan for the North-West Urban Release Area can be
viewed:

At Council’s Customer Experience Centre, corner of Church and
Darling Street, Dubbo;

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


At Macquarie Regional Library, corner of Macquarie and Talbragar
Street, Dubbo; or

Online via Council’s website
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